
 

 

A position in Kingston for a New Registrant 
(Start date June 1st 2019, One year contract) 

 
Community Midwives of Kingston is looking for a New Registrant who would like to join 
our group of fun-loving, supportive midwives.  As a New Registrant the successful 
candidate would appreciate working with a well-established group of midwives who are 
committed to supporting one another and encouraging one another to maintain a 
work/life balance. We offer a great environment for a new midwife to begin her career in 
midwifery while offering quality care to clients and their families in Kingston. 
 
Kingston is a great place to live and we enjoy a thriving practice that provides care to 
clients from urban and rural settings. As midwives we have established a solid working 
relationship with the obstetrical staff at our teaching hospital (KGH) and enjoy the 
supportive environment that has developed there over the years. At present our scope at 
KGH includes epidurals, foley inductions and we are working on protocols to expand our 
scope (i.e. ECV, oxytocin IOL, ...) Home birth is a priority for us as a group and we would 
welcome applicants who share our commitment to supporting this choice of birth place. 
 
We are offering the successful candidate a 12month contract in the hopes of helping the 
New registrant meet the necessary requirements of their first year of practice.  We would 
like to discuss potential models of care, with the new registrant who fits into the needs of 
our practice (as CMK has various team models that we are currently using). 
 
Ideally the start date for this position would be June 1st 2019 (in clinic June, on/call in July 
and EDDs in August). We are excited to provide an opportunity for a New Registrant to get 
a great start in their career through the solid foundation offered by the midwives at CMK.  
 
Please send your CV and references to midwives@bellnet.ca  by February 28th 2019. 
(attention Susan Hubbard RM/HR) 
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